
 

 

Tribal Parks, Camping and Beaches Closed due to 

COVID-19 
 

Narragansett Tribal Members- The Department of Natural Resources / Environmental 

Management (DEM) and The Department of the Tribal Police Department reminds All 

Tribal Members that Tribal parks, beaches and campgrounds are closed due to the 

COVID-19 public health crisis. 

Narragansett Indian Tribal Camping: The opening of Narragansett Indian Tribal 

campgrounds is delayed until Further Notice in order to protect the health and safety of 

visitors and staff during the COVID-19 public health crisis. Narragansett Indian Tribal 

campgrounds were originally scheduled to open in early-mid April. Camping without 

permits and outside designated camping areas on all Tribal lands is prohibited. 

All Tribal beaches and parks on Tribal Lands will be closed. 

Gatherings: All gatherings of more than 5 people are banned on Tribal. Individuals 

should be interacting with the same people every day to minimize the risk of spread. 

Narragansett Indian Tribal DEM Environmental Police and Narragansett Tribal Police 

Department will continue to monitor Tribal Parks, Camping, Beaches, and Tribal Lands 

for compliance. If people are blatantly ignoring the new rules and they choose to 

congregate at Tribal parks and beaches they may be cited if actions and behavior are not 

corrected. 

 

 

 


